
 

NOTICE 

 

Date: 20/02/2024 

 

 The students of B.Sc. 2nd, 4th and 6th semester of Botany (FYUGP/HC) are asked to take 

part in the cleanliness drive competition as a part of the College Week 2023-24. Accordingly, 

they are asked to clean the departmental premises and the surrounding on 21/02/2024 at 10:00 

am. 

 

           

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HoD 

Dr. Sahabuddin Ahmed 

         Department of Botany 
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